
 

BATS EDGA Exchange and BYX Exchange Decommissioning 
ROOC Effective August 10, 2015 
 
Overview  
Effective Monday, August 10, 2015, BATS EDGA Exchange and BYX Exchange will no longer support 
the Route Strategy ROOC.  After the effective date orders sent with a RoutStrategy (FIX Tag 9400) of 
ROOC will be rejected. 

More Information 
BATS appreciates your continued business. Please call the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales 
with any questions regarding this change. 
 

BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
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